
2024-2025 Stream of Life Committee 
Grand Chapter of Florida 

Order of the Eastern Star, Inc. 

Give Hope, Give Life, Give Blood 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

We’re doing it again!  For the third year in a row you have the opportunity to receive recognition for 
your blood donations.  If you’ve participated in the past, thank you for your support of our state-wide 
blood drive.  If you haven’t yet participated or you’re not already a donor, now is the time to start.  
Donation rules have changed and many people who couldn’t donate in the past can now qualify.  
Check with your local donation center and see if you’re eligible under the new guidelines.  If you still 
cannot donate, encourage others to participate so we can be known around the state for our ongoing 
efforts to keep our blood supplies full, ready for any emergency. 

Blood cannot be manufactured and it has a short shelf life; the only source for replenishing supplies is 
a generous human donor.  Won’t you join with your Star sisters and brothers and be a part of this 
important effort to Give Hope, Give Life, Give Blood? 

You only need to donate twice to receive the new lapel pin.  Take this form with you when you donate 
and have the technician sign it.  Then, send the completed form to me by mail, email, or even text.  
4787 Anna Simpson Rd, Milton, FL 32583, ckranz13@att.net , 850-221-4205    

You’ll receive your pin shortly afterward.  Our committee members are looking forward to awarding 
lapel pins all around the state.   

Thank you for your support and for Giving Hope, Giving Life, Giving Blood. 

Fraternally, 
Carolyn Kranz, Chairman 
Pam Leever 
Jeri Gibson 
Candy Cordero 
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